Re: 4845 Mammock Lake Dr

= Inbox

@ alfredo diaz Jul 26
To You, Eduardo Costa and Liacosta@mac.com K ..

CAUTION: External Sender. Please do not click on links or open attachments from senders you do not
trust.

Good afternoon Mr. Garcia,

Just wanted to check in with you and advise that we have made progress in addressing the
violation. The plans are currently being drawn with the proposed planting selections and
corrections. | hope to have them in to the city for review before the end of next week
(8/4/23). Let me know if you need anything else from us and looking forward to having this
resolved.

Thank you,

On Fri, Jun 30, 2023 at 6:45 AM Garcia, Juan <jgarcia3@coralgables.com> wrote:
Good morning

Thank you letting me know. Your compliance inspection is scheduled for 7/28/23
however as long as you are working towards compliance and can grant you additional
time. Please let me know once we are approaching that day. Thanks

Juan Carlos Garcia

Code Enforcement Officer
Development Services Department
405 Biltmore Way

Coral Gables, FL 33134
(305)460-5274
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